
 

 

The Orchid School 

Baner, Pune 

 

 

Date: 25.07.24                `                        Circular No. TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/24-25/15 

 

Subject: School closed on Thursday; 25th July 2024 due to incessant rainfall. 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This is to inform you that today the school will remain closed due to the prediction of heavy rainfall 

in Pune District and as per the order received from the Government Officials.  

 

For Classes VI to XII there will be online classes from 8:00 to 1:30 PM. The schedule for the same will 

be shared soon by the teachers.  

 

The school will resume in physical form tomorrow i.e. 26th July’24. 
 

Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor 

Vice Principal         Principal 

  


